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13 January 2021
Dear Parents and Students,

Notice of Schools' reopening for Senior Two and Senior Three Examination Candidates

Please be informed that the Ministry of Education has announced that the schools will resume on
20 January 2021 (Wednesday). Kindly take note, only examination classes of Senior Forms
(Senior Two IGCSE and Senior Three UEC) are required to return to school.

Kindly refer to the school timetable which will be published on 18 January 2021 (Monday) on our
official website http://www.hchs.edu.my/ . The school hours :

Monday & Friday : 7.30 a.m. till 2.35 p.m.
Tuesday & Thursday : 7.30 a.m. till 4.15 p.m.
Wednesday : 7.30 a.m. till 3.15 p.m.

We pay serious attention on the health and safety of the students. In order to take higher precautions
against COVID-19 , the school has implemented a series of safety measures as mentioned below, and we
hope to seek your cooperation in implementing them:

a. Parents are required to supervise the health of your child. Before sending your child to school, kindly
take their body temperature.

(Those with body temperature above 37.5 Degree Celsius Will not be allowed to enter the school
compound.)

b. If your child is not feeling well and has fever, cough, flu or breathing difficulty, please seek medical
treatment immediately or rest at home, and return to school after recovery.

c. The school encourages students to have breakfast before coming to school. The students will have to
pre-order their meal for recess time from the school, and in view of this please bring along their own
lunch box and cutlery. According to the rules and regulations of MOE, students are not allowed to dine
at the canteen. Therefore, the school will arrange for students to eat in the classroom at the rescheduled
recess time as stated below:

9.45 am-10.10 am (First Session Recess Time)

12.50 p.m-1.15 p.m (Second Session Recess Time)

d. For hygiene and health purposes, students are not allowed to share food and drinks with others.

e. Students must maintain proper personal hygiene, practise social distancing of 1 meter and avoid
physical contact with others at all times. The students must wear face mask at all times.

f. Our school and the MOE encourage parents to pick up and drop off the students in order to prevent the
students from using the public transport.

* Parents please take note that when you pick up or drop off your child, kindly use Gate A or Gate B.

g. The Senior Two IGCSE and Senior Three UEC students who stay in the hostel, they are required to
return to hostel on 18 or 19 January between 12p.m. to 6p.m. For those who need certification letter to
cross border, please contact the hostel warden, Mr. Yeoh Kim Kang.

Thank You for your attenfion and your cooperation is very much appreciated!




